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 Calendar of Events 
 

News and Events 

From Kate Donegan - Instructional Coordinator 
 

Celebrate the Arts this Month! 
 
The WLWV District Art Show is this Saturday, April 
8th from 4:00 to 8:00 pm at Art Tech High School 
in Wilsonville.  Take in an engaging selection of  
student art from each of the district’s primary,   
middle and high schools while enjoying treats from 
Lupita’s Mexican Cuisine, Voodoo Doughnuts and 
Jr. Scoop Ice Cream.  If your child has a piece in the 
show, an invitation was sent home in your child’s 
backpack. 

 
April is National Poetry Month.  It has become a Trillium tradition to   
celebrate by having students share poetry during our morning meetings 
throughout the month.  Interested students are encouraged to write an 
original poem or practice a favorite poem to read to the school at    
morning meeting.  We will be sharing a poem a day (or more) throughout 
the month of April.  Students who would like to participate should submit 
a copy of their poem to Mrs. Morris with their full name and teacher’s 
name on it. The office will let students know if their poem has been      
selected and which day it will be shared. 
 
Don’t forget about our upcoming 2nd grade music program.  Students will 
be performing “The Colors of Spring” next Thursday evening at 6:30 pm. 
Come and enjoy the show! 
 
We so appreciate the families and community members who continue to 
support our music and arts program in many ways.  Through your        
donations during our recent Music and Arts Partners Dollar for the Arts 
drive, our school received over$1,500!  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our students and their ventures 
into the arts! 

April 
 
April 3-7 - Forest 
Flyers 
 
April 11 - Art Literacy 
Training 8:15 - 9:00 am 
 
April 13 – 2nd Grade Music 
Program at 6:30 pm 
 
April 14 – Spring Pictures 
 
April 19 – PTA Meeting at 
9:00 am - Join Us! 
 
April 19 – Senior Choir  
Concert at 6:30 pm 
 
April 29 – PTA Parent Social 
- Boots and Bling 
 
 
 



KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION NOW OPEN 
Kindergarten registration for the 2017-18 school   
year is now open.  Parents may pick up registration 
forms from any of the primary schools or download 
the forms off the district website.  Completed forms 
can be turned into the home school.  There is no 
“registration” day; instead, parents can return    
completed paperwork right away to their school     
office.  For further information about Kindergarten, 
please contact your home school office. 
 
 

Registration is now open for  
Trillium Creek’s PTA Benefit Social  

BOOTS & BLING!   
 
Advance tickets are available online at https://
tcpta.ejoinme.org/bootsandbling  until April 19th for         
$45/person and $90/couple.  This year’s event will include 
delicious BBQ catered dinner, DJ,   
photo booth, 2 drink   tickets and   
amazing *Raffle and Auction items such as:   

Raffle Drawing to Win a             
Diamond! 

 Front Row Choir Concert Seats 
VIP Year Long Parking Spot 
Disneyland Admission tickets 
A Hawaii and Sunriver Vacations 
* Adult Parties:  Adult Summer Taco 

Party, Adult Wine Tour of West Linn, BBQ Cook 
Off and more! 

* Grade Level Kid Parties:  Ice Cream Social, Breakfast 
with Teachers, Bowling and more! 

 
This is the perfect opportunity to get to know TCPS parents 
and staff while supporting our incredible school!  See ya’ll 
there in your favorite Boots & Bling! 
 
*Must be present to bid on Live and Silent Auction items. 
*Any remaining Grade Level and Adult Party spaces will be available 
for sign ups on a first come, first serve basis the week after the event 
online. More details to follow after the event. 
 
 
 
 

 
APRIL PTA MEETING 

Please join us at the next PTA meeting on     
Wednesday, April 19th at 9:00 am 

 
 
 
 

PTA Board and Chair Postions 
Would you like to serve on the PTA Board or Chair an 
event or committee?  Now is the time to get involved for 
next year!  If you are interested in a Board position or 
one of the listed Chair positions please speak to a     
current PTA Board member for more details.  Grab a 
friend and get involved! 
 
2017-2018 Open PTA Chairs: 

Annual Fund/PTA Membership, Chair and Co-Chair 
Backyard BBQ, Chair and Co-Chair 
Community Rewards, Chair and Co-Chair 
Harvest Happenings, Chair and Co-Chair 
Pizza Bingo, Chair and Co-Chair 
School Apparel, Co-Chair/Chair-In-Training 
School Supplies, Co-Chair 
Sponsorship/Procurement Chair 
Staff Appreciation, Chair and Co-Chair 
Yearbook, Co-Chair/Chair-In-Training 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
ART LITERACY TRAINING 
Join us April 11th at 8:15am in The Canopy (4th/5th grade   
neighborhood) for the final Art Lit training of the year. Our final 
artist will be the Dutch post-impressionist painter Vincent van 
Gogh. As part of the training, we will teach you how to take   
Trillium students through a step-by-step lesson on how to 
paint The Starry Night. 

 
We would love to see parent presenters and helpers for 
every class!  Please RSVP to kristinvg12@gmail.com if you 
will be attending. 
 
Training: 
Tuesday, April 11 
8:15am - 9:15am 
The Canopy (4th/5th grade neighborhood) 



Help Trillium Creek Raise funds for   
Technology, Wellness, and additional  

PTA funded programs 
 

We have received a wonderful response in our request to 
support Trillium Creek PTA’s fundraising efforts for our  
upcoming Spring Social and Hoot ‘N’ Scoot Fun Run!    
The Spring Social will be held Saturday, April 29, 2017 
and our Fourth Annual Hoot ‘n’ Scoot Fun Run will be 
held on Friday, May 17, 2016. These tax-deductible    
donations will help to create memorable events for the 
students, staff  and families of Trillium Creek Primary.  
 

We still have opportunities for Gold, Silver    
and Bronze sponsorship levels, 

but only until Friday, April 7th, 2017.  
So, don’t hesitate and grab your         

sponsorship now!    
Gold Sponsorship for "Hoot 'n' Scoot" and 
"Adult Social" - $400 

Company Logo on event banners on Rosemont 
Rd. School entry for approx. 3 weeks in May 

Logo on family fundraising take home packets  
to 620+ students 

Event banners displayed at Adult TCPS Adult 
Social even held April 29.  

Plus items included with Silver and Bronze   
sponsorship levels  

Silver Sponsorship for "Hoot 'n' Scoot" and 
"Adult Social" - $250 

Company Logo displayed in school media       
announcements/newsletters, PTA and      
Trillium Creek Primary Facebook page     
and PTA web page 

Plus item included with Bronze sponsorship    
level  

Bronze Sponsorship for "Hoot 'n' Scoot" and 
"Adult Social" - $100 

Verbal recognition on race day 
After event recognition through school        

newsletter, PTA and Trillium Creek Primary 
Facebook page and PTA web page  

Friends of Trillium Creek Primary Community - 
Description: Non-financial donation, items that 
may be offered as prizes (ideas include: pizza, 
ice cream, gift cards, registration waivers, entry to 
zoo, Sky High Sports, etc.) 

Same promotional opportunities as Bronze  
sponsorship level 

All payments must be submitted online at http://
trilliumcreekpta.org.*  
*After payment is submitted a donation receipt will 
be emailed along with instructions for submitting  
logos. Logos for Elite & Platinum level sponsorships 
due asap!   
 

For more information contact: Tana Allori             
4allori@gmail.com 

 
We want to extend a huge THANK YOU to our  

2017 committed sponsors! 
 

Premier Martial Arts 
Summit Chiropractic  

Robbins Realty 
Arcadia 

Vantage Mortgage Group 
Kumon of West Linn 

Dr. Sessions Orthodontics 
McLoughlin Dental Care 

Peake Marketing 
 
 
 
 

CORNY JOKE FRIDAY   
Here are a few of our favorites: 
 

What do you call a sunbathing dog! 
 A Hot Dog! 
 

Why are frogs so happy? 
 They eat what is bugging them! 
 

What is the tallest building in the world? 
 The Library because it has the most stories! 
 

What do librarians take with them when they go 
fishing? 
 Bookworms! 
 

What has a spine but no bones? 
 A book! 
 

Where does a librarian sleep? 
 Between the covers! 



March Count Me In Update 
The West Linn         
Wilsonville Education 
Foundation's largest 
fundraiser of the year, 
the Count Me In cam-
paign, has begun. Each 
year the Count cam-
paign raises money to hire and retain new teaching 
positions for our school district. Added to our already 
dedicated and highly-qualified teaching staff, these 
new positions help lower class sizes,      expand our 
curriculum and provide our students with more individ-
ualized attention. The WLWV School    District is high-
ly sought after as one of the very best in Oregon with 
new families moving here throughout the year. As we 
enjoy this growth, it is important that we maintain this 
excellence for every child, for each child. Our District 
annually uses more than 80% of its       operating 
budget for staffing. Having a continuing local source 
of funds that supplement what the district receives 
from the state and through local option funds is critical 
for providing the quality that defines WLWV schools.  
  
As of April 3rd, the total contributions were $14,991 or 
15% of our overall goal.  This included 162 donors or 
13% of overall goal.  At Trillium Creek, we have 
reached 11% of our target goal from 12 donors.  
Thank you to all who have donated thus far!  To learn 
more or to donate, please visit the Foundation's    
website: www.wlwvfoundation.org 
 
 

Tale as Old as Time! 
Disney's Beauty and the Beast, this year's Middle School     

Musical is coming to West Linn High School! 
 

Come see Belle and Beast, along with many of their enchanted 

friends in this delightful production, taking place April 20, 21, 

22 (matinee and evening performances), 24 and 25. Tickets are 

on sale now at www.tix.com. 
 

We will also be hosting a very special fundraiser: the "Be our 

Guest" Character Tea where theatregoers 12 and under   may 

purchase a ticket to have tea with Belle and some of her 

friends. This ticketed event will take place Saturday, April 22, 

2017 and tickets are also available online at www.tix.com. 
 

Contact Julie Lane at lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us with questions 

about performances or the Character Tea! 

 
 
 

The cast of the West Linn-Wilsonville   
Middle School Musical, "Beauty and the 

Beast" would love for you to Be Our Guest 
at a tea we are hosting! 

 
When? Saturday Apr il 22, 2017 10 - 11:30 a.m. 
Where? West Linn High School Commons 
What? A Character  Tea with Belle and Fr iends! 
They will be served "tea" (think Juices) and treats by 
their favorite characters, opportunities for photos,  
autographs and a few fun activities. Dressing up is 
encouraged (feel free to be your favorite enchanted 
object) but it is not necessary to join the fun!  
How? You can buy tickets online at tix.com or  at 
the door the day of the event. Tickets are $10 per 
child. 
Why? It will be so much fun and create wonder ful 
memories for your Disney-loving kids. AND... the 
money raised goes to support the amazing program 
that is 23 years in the making of incredible             
performances and allows every 7th and 8th grader in 
our school district who wants to be on stage a chance 
to show off their acting talents! 
 
Questions? Please contact Saleen Chenever t at   
saleenc@gmail.com 
 
 

Pizza for a Cause! 
Tonight, Thursday, April 6 is pizza night at Round 
Table Pizza in West Linn! Round Table Pizza is   
partnering with the West Linn-Wilsonville Middle 
School Musical and   donating 20% of each purchase 
to our production! Bring your beauties and your 
beasts to Round Table on  Thursday, April 6, 2017! 
For every Beauty and the Beast flyer presented, they 
will donate 20% of your check to the MSM! Please 
come out and have a great dinner while supporting the 
Middle School Musical. You must print and bring the 
MSM flyer with you! Tickets are on sale NOW for 
Beauty and the Beast (and a Character Tea Meet and 
Greet!) at West Linn High School -- please visit 
www.tix.com and get yours today! Contact Julie Lane 
at lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us with questions. 











THEATRE TICKETS $12 at TIX.COM
Beauty and the Beast is presented through special arrangement with Music Theatre International (MTI).

All authorized performance materials are also supplied by MTI, 421 West 54th Street, New York, NY 10019

THURSDAY

APRIL 20
7:00 PM

FRIDAY

APRIL 21
7:00 PM

SATURDAY

APRIL 22
1:30 PM

SATURDAY

APRIL 22
7:00 PM

MONDAY

APRIL 24
7:00 PM

TUESDAY

APRIL 25
7:00 PM

MUSIC BY

ALAN MENKEN
LYRICS BY

HOWARD ASHMAN
TIM RICE

BOOK BY

LINDA WOOLVERTON

APRIL 22, 2017

$10 per child - juice, c�kies, entertainment

Be Our Guest!
Tea with Be�e

10:00 AM - 11:30 AM • WEST LINN HIGH SCHOOL COMMONS

Tickets at TIX.COM • Questions: lanej@wlwv.k12.or.us

a fundraiser to benefit the west linn-wilsonville
school district middle school musical

THEATREGOERS 12 AND UNDER

JOIN US FOR

AND OTHER FAVORITE CHARACTERS FROM BELLE’S
PROVINCIAL TOWN AND THE ENCHANTED CASTLE.

BRING YOUR AUTOGRAPH BOOKS. COSTUMES ENCOURAGED.
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